United Way August 17,2017

St. Croix Valley

Michelle Sell

Hudson Physicians, S.C.
403 Stageline Road
Hudson, WI 54016

Dear Michelle,

Thank you for the Hudson Physicians Fund’s generous donation of $500.00 to United Way St. Croix Valley.
Your financial support will allow us to achieve the mission—unite communities, focus resources and inspire
people to measurably improve lives in Western Wisconsin.

Your support helps United Way St. Croix Valley advance the common good by creating opportunities for all. We
focus on projects supporting education, financial stability and health-the building blocks for a good quality of
life. We work with businesses, individuals and nonprofits to solve community problems in St. Croix, Pierce and
Polk counties. Please visit our website, www.unitedwaystcroix.org, throughout the year to see how your
donation is making a difference in the lives of those in need in our community.

THANK YOU - your gift is helping us build strong communities in the St. Croi\VaIIey.
With gratitude, uh hk

-

Anp Searles
xecutive Director




